


costs related to requests like a Criminal Reference Check.

As mentioned below, The Hamilton Police Services Board is authorized under the Municipal 
Act, 2001 to set fees and charges for services or activities that are provided by the Board or 
Hamilton Police Service. The Board and Service incur costs associated with regards to 
individual requests, and these fees and charges are used to offset these costs.

If you would like to forward me correspondence with regards to your concerns, I can place 
your communication on an upcoming public Board agenda for the Board’s consideration. 
Correspondence provided to the Board is made available to the public via our website after 
personal information, such as your email address, has been removed.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Take care,
Kirsten Stevenson, Dipl. M.A.

Administrator
Hamilton Police Services Board
155 King William Street
Hamilton, ON   L8R 1A7
Phone: 905-546-2727
Fax: 905-546-4720
E-mail: kirsten.stevenson@hamilton.ca
Website: www.hamiltonpolice.on.ca
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